



Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Meegan

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

June 29, 2017

RE:

Detective Kenneth Morano

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please be advised that Detective Kenneth Morano will be retiring from service effective, Friday July 28, 2017. Detective Morano has served the Town of West Seneca for the past thirty (30) years and we wish him well in his future retirement. He will be greatly missed.

I request the West Seneca Town Board accept his notice of retirement and authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel. Should you have any questions pertaining to this, please do not hesitate to call me. Thank you.

Respectfully

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police

DEPARTMENT OF POLICE

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police





Town Of West Seneca 1250 Union Rd West Seneca, NY 14224 716-674-2280

FAX: 674-1063

E-Mail: info@westsenecapolice.org



June 28th, 2017

Chief Denz and Honorable Board Members,

This letter is to formally notify you of my intent to retire from the West Seneca Police Department effective July 29th, 2017. My last full day of service will be July 28th, 2017.

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to the Town of West Seneca and especially, the men and women I have been honored to serve with. In my thirty year career, the opportunities that were afforded me to better serve the people of West Seneca, allowed me develop skills few could only wish for. I hope the efforts I put forward distinguished the police department and the Town of West Seneca.

I wish Chief Denz, my fellow officers, Supervisor Meegan and Councilman Hart and Hanley all the best. I will forever be indebted to the Town of West Seneca.

Ken Morano

Detective

Town of West Seneca Police